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If you missed our October 12th program, Eric Lovett: Executive Director of Urban Street Angels, you  
may click on the picture below to view a video of it.  

 
How did you like this week’s program? Take the survey by clicking  

HERE. 

October 19th:  
Steve Fisher: Former Head Basketball Coach for SDSU Aztecs 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
                                                                                                                   

 

Cannot attend in person? Here is the weekly recurring ZOOM LINK to tune in virtually at 12:30pm.  

You may also phone in to listen to the meeting:  Phone: 1-669-900-6833   

Password: 84935003462#  (include the “pound” sign). 

A special thank you to this week’s Rotary News sponsor Toni Giffin of Goodwill Industries of San Diego. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeXs4Iy3pe_ZxSfKqxi3up3Q3G7qPCRgOVmcPID6s4WkDF8QA/viewform
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84935003462#success
https://vimeo.com/873869824?share=copy


OCTOBER 16-22 BIRTHDAYS 
October 16: Daniel Amaro 

October 17: Cheryl Wilson, Brad Saunders, Bill Wise 

October 18: Larry Richman, Karlie Lopardo 

October 19: Ed Hearn, Tim Ney, Ray Aguilar 

October 20: Joe da Rosa 

October 21: Guy Maddox, Georg Hochfilzer, Ramona Walker 

Senior Services Committee 
 

Click HERE to learn more about this incredible committee. 
Contact Mark Allan or Simona Valanciute to get involved. 
 

LOBBYING 

UPCOMING PROGRAMS 
October 26th 

Thomas Herman: Wall Street Journal Tax Columnist/USD Professor 
 

November 2nd 
Salute to Military: Brigadier General James A. Ryan II 

WELCOME BACK! 
 

David Bejarano is a retired Chief of Police from both the San Diego Police Depar t-
ment, and the Chula Vista Police Department. He is also a former San Diego Rotary 
Club honorary member. You can learn more about him  by watching his self introduction 
from the video on page 1, or click here. 

https://www.sandiegorotary.club/committees/senior-services/
mailto:camelot.racer@icloud.com
mailto:simona@sandiegooasis.org
https://www.sandiegorotary.club/membership/new-members/


DONATIONS APRRECIATED 
Warm Clothes Drive November 2nd! 

 
Please bring the above items with you to our November 2nd Salute to 
Military Program. Cash donations also accepted on that day. All mone-
tary donations go directly to Alliance for African Assistance for the 

purchase of much needed shoes. 
_______________________________________________________ 
_______________________________________________________ 
Calling all San Diego High School Graduates and/or 

relatives of current/past graduates!  We’d like to 
talk to you briefly to learn about your potential con-

nections at SDHS, and your thoughts about re-
establishing a strong Club 33 presence 

there.  Please email Bink Cook with your expressed 
interest and best contact info. 

mailto:binkcook@gmail.com


FACES IN THE CROWD 
Photos courtesy of Paul Nestor 

 

 
 

(Lt.) Returning member David Bejarano gives an introduction in front of a full house. (Rt.) President 
Michael hands Re-Imagine Rotary coins to guest speakers Eric Lovett and Jasmine Sungahid. 

(Lt.) Executive Director Jordan Maharaj with Phil Blair and Wendy Urushima-Conn. (Rt.) Ray Simas, 
Rudy Michelon, Marinda Peugh, Phil Blair, Toni Giffin and Paula Lemkuil wish Jenni Prisk a safe 

Winter/Summer in New Zealand. 

(Lt.) President Michael wishes Frank Pavel a happy 99th birthday with a little help from his care giver. (Rt.) 
Mark Allan and Simona Valanciute speak about the Senior  Services Committee and the Warm Clothes 

Drive.  


